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Hilary shared about Home Visiting Program
Day at the Capitol (March 5th) and
highlighted the successes of the day.
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The Training and Education committee are
very excited for the first KPATA Collaborative
Learning Day in Manhattan on April 23rd.

The Board was updated about Legislative Session
and updates were shared regarding HB 2294 as it
transitions to HB 2045. Please watch for an update
from KPATA soon!

KPATA is excited for the launch of Just Ten Minutes
in partnership with Sing.Play.Love, KHSA, and
AdventHealth. Watch the April newsletter for more
information. We are looking for individuals to join
and help the Creative Team!

Information was shared with the Board about the
Early Childhood Governance Summit. Please see the
attached sheet for additional information regarding
what was shared and discussed.


